

Meeting: OGHS Athletic Booster Club

Date: Tuesday, April 16th 2019

Location: OGHS Media Center

Chairperson: Chris DiLuzio, Vice President

Judy Vaughn provided a treasury report that was handed out to all who were in attendance.

No updates regarding concession stand or apparel. Our next big event will be May 1<sup>st</sup> when we'll host a cross-country conference meet.

A big Thank You to Kevin Swaim for heading up our cash raffle fundraiser. Winners were drawn and contacted. Jordan Swaim & Tucker Myers sold the most raffle tickets. Congrats to all our winners!

Next big fundraiser will be our golf tournament scheduled for Saturday, May 11<sup>th</sup>. We have volunteers to cover all stations. Follow-ups will be to gather as many door prizes and hole sponsorships as we can between now and May 11<sup>th</sup>. Thank You to Peter Zimmerman & Chick-Fil-A for donating lunch for our golfers. There are still spots available for anyone who would like to play. Contact Stan Smith.

Coach Shawn Loggins presented before the Boosters on 4/16/19, regarding help in purchasing an Automatic Timing System. He is working hard to host as many track meets going forward & this system would help eliminate the cost and effort of having to seek out an outside company. He's asking the Boosters for \$2500.00 with the XC team fundraising an additional \$2500.00. The system's total cost is \$5000.00. The system can be fully upgraded. He would like to look at purchasing it next year.

Coach Mark Holcomb attended the meeting to get an idea of how everyone felt regarding offering reserved seating for our Home football games. Everyone in attendance agreed it would be a good idea. More follow-ups are needed before making a determination.

Spring Sports Athletic Banquet is scheduled for Wednesday, May 15<sup>th</sup> at 6:00.

May 23<sup>rd</sup> will be free sports physicals.